
February 10, 1995 

Mr. David Neleigh, Chief (6H-PN) 
EPA Region VI 
Hazardous Waste Management Division 
RCRA Permits 
1445 Ross Ave., Suite 1200 
Dallas, TX 75202 

COMPANY, INC. 
6133 EDITH BOULEVARD N!: 
ALBUQUERQUE. NM 87107 
PHONE (505) 345-3655 

RE: REAPPLICATION FOR RINCHEM: COMPANY, INC. RCRA PART B PERMIT, 
# NMD002208627-1 

Dear Mr Neleigh: 

We were directed by the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) to provide you a 
~· copy of our RCRA permit reapplication, so enclosed please fmd a copy of Parts A and B of 

the application for the renewal of our RCRA Part B Permit,# NMD002208627-1. Also, a 
copy of the letter that accompanied the application sent to NMED is included as further 
clarification of the proposed changes to our permit. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to cont4ct me at (505)345-3655. 

Thanks for your time and consideration of this matter, 

----r-/ ~Ju;.~ 
ames H. Moore, Jr. 

Director of Operations 
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